
Our reference: COM591551562

Application number: 2024/0189

Application address: Heath Buildings, High Street, Oxshott, Leatherhead, KT22 0JW

Name: Mr Sinclair

Address: Wandrings Oswald Close Fetcham Kt229ug

Comment type: You support the planning application

Date of comment: 01 Mar 2024

Comment: The current Heath building site is an eye saw for the village! The plans for a new build
with new retail shops is a fantastic idea and can only help to drive business to this village. 
As a business owner in the village I feel that the new building will offer bigger and better units and
these will bring new businesses that will compliment each other. 
I am 100% behind the new development!


